
On Thursday 19th January 2023 

the NDCS Roadshow team    

visited our school to do some 

workshops with our deaf pupils.  

In the morning we focused on 

our skills and future aspirations. 

The day was led by a deaf man 

called Luke who communicated 

using sign language and had a 

BSL interpreter to change   every-

thing he signed into speech.  



One of the workshops included exploring deaf technology that 

could be useful for us to use at home. This included vibrating alarm 

clocks and flashing doorbells.  

These photos are from one of 

the tasks where we had to 

work as a team to make a 

Giraffe out of newspaper!  


